
Dear Parents and Carers,

As another busy week comes to an end, I want to say a 

huge thank you for your generous donations towards 

the Genes for Jeans charity - a very worthy cause. 

Well done to our KS2 Cross Country team who were 

excellent sporting ambassadors for our school on 

Thursday evening. We have some marathon runners in 

the making!

Thank you to all parents for your ongoing support with 

ensuring children wear appropriate uniform to school 

each day. If you need any support with this, please 

come and speak to myself or Mrs Birch.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.
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A note from Mrs Gordon:

Clubs this half term:

 Upcoming events: 

. 
Monday Cross Country Club KS2

Chess Club Y5&6

Tuesday Minnie Vinnies Y5&6

Wednesday Arts and Crafts Y 1 
Mindfulness and Yoga Y1 
DT Club Y3 
Run Club Y6 
Yoga Y3 
Craft Club Y5 
Art Club Y5 
Girls Football Y6 
Film Club Y6

Thursday Choir KS2

This week, the children 
were reminded about 
collecting credits through 
clubs as part of our 
Children’s University 
programme. 
Children can buy a passport 
from the office to collect 
further credits in clubs 
outside of school. 
Passports are £5. 

● 24th Sep at 2:30pm

Y6 Secondary school 

application meeting. 

● 29th Sep at 9:15am

Y5 and Y6 Parents

Feast Day Assembly
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Attendance:

Safeguarding:

If you have any concerns or questions, please speak to a member of the team
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94%
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Y3 Heroes 95.5%

Y3 Olympians 92.5%
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Flyers

95%

Y6 Whizz 
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Miss Sillitoe


